
 
March 2023 
 

Dear families 

The Bradford Central Foodbank Ramadan Donations 

The academy partnered up with the Bradford Central Foodbank over the past 2 years to ensure families had access 
to food during lockdowns. The ‘Cost of Living’ crisis is having such a big impact on local families who are struggling the 
most.  

As part of our continuous partnership, we have been approached by Bradford Foodbank who are asking for food 
donations to give to hungry families in Bradford during Ramadan. 

Please donate as many non-perishable items as you can by bringing them into the academy on Wednesday 29 March 
and Thursday 30 March. We are unable to accept donations before / after these dates due to storage restrictions: 

 

 

 Chapati Flour 
 Rice 
 Lentils 
 Pulses 
 Tinned Tomatoes 
 Jam 
 Tinned Fish 
 UHT Milk 
 Tea and Coffee  

 

 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Keenan 
Year 2 Class Teacher  


